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To whom it may concern, 

 

I strongly oppose another tax which targets the affordable housing sector of America. 

Factory-built (Manufactured Homes) provide home ownership to thousands of 

families per year. Without affordable housing, we are going to deprive middle income 

families, including seniors away from ever owning a home and being part of being an 

American and the American dream. WE CAN'T AFFORD continuous tax increases to 

the best home option available for many. I STRONGLY APPOSE HB2025. The 

lawmakers making these decisions are crippling home purchasing power for the 

masses and serving the few.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Johnson 

General Manager 

Cavco Industries / Palm Harbor Homes / Fleetwood Homes 


